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THE M.D. OF WAINWRIGHT WILL BE SUPPLYING A GARBAGE 
ROLL-OFF BIN FOR THE PURPOSE OF A SPRING AND FALL 
CLEANUP INITIATIVE IN YOUR AREA.    
 
THE BIN WILL BE PLACED AT THE CLEAR LAKE MAIN BEACH 
AREA FOR A ONE WEEK PERIOD OVER THE LONG WEEKEND 
IN MAY FROM WEDNESDAY, MAY 15TH  TO WEDNESDAY, MAY 
22nd, 2013.  THE FALL CLEANUP INITIATIVE WILL BE FOR A 
ONE WEEK PERIOD AT THE END OF SEPTEMBER FROM 
SEPTEMBER 25TH THROUGH TO OCTOBER 2nd, 2013. 
 
THIS INITIATIVE  IS TO PROVIDE YOU WITH THE 
OPPORTUNITY TO DISPOSE OF YARD CLEANUP MATERIALS 
AND HOUSEHOLD MATERIALS THAT ARE NOT HAZARDOUS. 
 
UNACCEPTABLE MATERIALS WOULD BE APPLIANCES, 
FURNITURE, METALS, HAZARDOUS WASTE, HOUSEHOLD 
CHEMICALS, YARD CHEMICALS, AND PAINT. 
 
THESE MATERIALS MUST BE TAKEN TO THE WAINWRIGHT 
INCINERATOR FOR PROPER DISPOSAL. 
 


